
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates continued… 
07.07.25 – Y1 and Y2 Meet the teacher 
for next academic year – 3:20pm 
08.07.25 – Y5 and Y6 Meet the teacher 
for next academic year – 3:20pm 
09.09.25 – Y3 and Y4 Meet the teacher 
for next academic year – 3:20pm 
10:07.25 – Yr3 and Y4 Sports Day – 
9:00am 
11:07.25 – Yr5 and Yr6 Sports Day – 
9:00am 
14.07.25 – Yr1 and Yr2 Sports Day – 
9:00am 
15.07.25 – EYFS Sports Day – 9:00am 
16.07.25 – Y6 overnight Residential to 
The Anderton Centre 
21.07.25 – Yr6 Leavers Show – Oliver 
With A Twist – 5:00pm 
22.07.25 – Y6 Summer Party 
23:07.25 – School Closes at 3:15pm 
 
 
 

June 
10.07.25 – Anxiety workshop for invited parents 9:00-
11:00am 
11.06.25 – St Ambrose in to see pupils in Y6 
transitioning to their high school in September. 
11.06.25 – 4:30pm -Meeting for Y6 parents regarding 
the residential trip. 
11.06.25 – Y5 Athletics Trials after school 
18.06.25 – Athletics Championships at Cleverley’s 
Running Track for Y5/6 pupils 2 – 5pm 
25.06.25 – Y4 out at The Lowry for their Ukulele 
performance 
26.06.25 – Y6 Transition Day to high school 
27.06.26 – Y6 Transition Day to high school 
30.06.25 – Nursery parent drop in – 3:30pm 
July 
01.07.25 – Reception drop in for parents – 3:20pm 
02.06.25 – Courageous Advocates – children are invited 
to talk the whole school about a topic close their hearts 
and with which they want to make a change. 
04.07.25 – Y6 Fiver Challenge – pupils invited to bring 
50p or £1 to spend at the enterprise stalls hosted by out 
Y6 pupils 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This Week in School 

It was lovely to welcome all the children back on Tuesday where they enjoyed a 5 Steps to Wellbeing day. The 

year 4 class are busy preparing for the Multiplication Check next week and Miss Millington informs me that 

they are all working hard and trying their absolute best – which is all we can ever ask for.  

Co-op Academy Swinton and St James High School came in to speak to the Y6 children who will be attending 

their school in September and were very impressed with their behaviour, manners and how well they asked 

questions. As always, they are a credit to our school. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Weekly Updates… Wardley Way Awards  
This week had just one child achieving their award – well done to Buster in Y4 who has now achieved 

his Bronze award. I look forward to seeing who will receive an award next week. 

We always encourage the children to bring in achievements from outside of school into our 

Celebration Assembly on Fridays. It is lovely to see what they get up to in their time. 
 



  

 
 
 
 

Reminders from the office … 
➢ Next week will be Week 2 on the lunch menu 
➢ Dinner money next week is £10.50 and is due on Monday morning 

Other news 
Athletics Trials 
Mr Houston and Mr Foster have hosted the athletics trials for the Y6 pupils. It was extremely well 
attended and I know that it is going to be challenging to select children to represent us at the 
upcoming Athletics Championships.  
Sadly, the heavy rain postponed the trials for the Y5 class but this has now been rescheduled for 
next Wednesday and we look forward to seeing the range of talent in our Y5 class.  
Mr Houston will be in direct contact with the parents of children who have been selected for the 
event with all the necessary details.  
 
Year 6 Leavers Show 
Our Year 6 pupils auditioned for their roles in their end of year show: Oliver With a Twist. There is 

so much talent in the class and we are confident that the performance is going to be huge success! 

All of the children in school will get an opportunity to watch their show and parents, friends and 

guardians of children in Y6 are invited to a special performance on the evening of 21st July at 

5:00pm. 

 

Anxiety Workshop for Parents 

This week saw the first of set of workshops held for parents who would like further advice on how 

to deal with stress and anxiety in children. The workshop is run by members from the PIT in the 

Local Authority and was incredibly well attended and we look forward to welcoming you back into 

school next week. 

 

Collective Worship – Forgiveness 
As we enter our final half term this academic year, the children will be thinking about forgiveness. 
They listened to the Bible story of The Lost Son and how a loving father immediately forgave his 
son because he was truly sorry. The chldren reflected on the importnace of forgiveness in their 
Thoughtful books and the Senior Pupils did a wonderful job sharing these thoughts with the whole 
school in yesterday’s collective worship. Year 4 created a beautiful prayer which was shared with 
everyone. 
Have a wonderful weekend and see you all next week. 
Take care & God Bless 
 

K. Walker 
Mrs K. Walker 
Acting Head Teacher 


